
February 14, 1986 

Canadian University Employees 
2170 Western Parkway 
UBC, Vancouver, B.C., V6T lV6 

Attention : Patricia House 
Union ·Representative 

Dear Patricia : 

I wish to confirm that Michele McAnulty will be taking over from 
me the position of Steward in the IRC Building , effective February 
15, 1986. She works in the Office of the Co-ordinator of Health 
Sciences, Division of Business Administration, and may be contacted 
at 228-6662. 

Thank you for the assistance provided to me during my term as 
Steward. 

Sincerely, 

~R .\/~ 
Mary R. Vorvi s 
Division of Business Administration 
Office of the Co-ordinator of Health Sciences 
(228-6662) 


